
 
 
 

October 9, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Beginning January 1, 2019, Hendersonville Housing Authority will have a new policy on 
landscaping for HHA areas.  
 

• Residents will no longer be allowed to plant in the flower bed areas at the HHA 
units.   

• The bed areas will be under the control of HHA.  HHA may need to remove 
plantings, grass the area, or mulch. 

• All borders and decorations must be removed by January 1, 2019 if you want to 
keep anything you have currently in the bed areas. Otherwise HHA maintenance 
will be removing these items. 

• Residents may have flower pots, flower boxes, or hanging baskets on porch 
areas.  The number will be limited to 5 total plant containers on each porch area. 

• Pending construction and reduced staff has forced HHA to change policies 
regarding the outside areas. 

 
 
Hendersonville Housing Authority would like to thank you in advance for your 
cooperation in this matter. 
 
If you have any questions, you may call the HHA Office at the above number. 
 
 
Diana Brow 
Executive Director 
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